
PUBLIC HEARING AGENDA CANCELED 
 
 
 

Hearing Officer 
   February 1, 2022 

 
Virtual Cisco Webex Event or Live on Tempe 11 

5:00 PM 
 
 

THE FEBRUARY 1, 2022 HEARING OFFICER MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELED, ALL ITEMS ON THE 
AGENDA HAVE BEEN WITHDRAWN. 
 
 
THE NEXT HEARING OFFICER MEETING IS SCHEDULED FOR FEBRUARY 15, 2022. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The City of Tempe endeavors to make all public meetings accessible to persons with disabilities.  With 48 hours advance notice, 
special assistance is available at public meetings for sight and/or hearing-impaired persons. Please call 480-350-4311 (voice) or 
480-350-8400 (TDD) to request an accommodation to participate in a public meeting. 
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